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Navratri Dancing: On Wednesday 9th October, pupils from years 1 to 6 took part in a Navratri Dance 
Workshop led by Mrs. Bathia and Mrs. Bhavsar. What fun we had! 
 

Active Travel Month: Hallam Fields is involved in the Leicestershire Active Travel Month in October, 

which aims to increase the number of children travelling to school by walking, cycling and scooting. 
Each class has been using their active travel wall chart to record how pupils are travelling to school 

during the month. It has been great to see how many families do walk to school. If you do drive to 

school, please support your child for a day, put on your trainers and enjoy the walk! 

 
Hello Yellow: We were warmed by the sea of yellow when staff and pupils dressed to brighten our 
day. We raised a fabulous £119.66. Thank you for your kind donations. The money will be given to 
the ‘YOUNGMINDS’ charity to help children and young people to know that they’re not alone with 
their mental health. 
 
Parents Evening: Parents Evening sessions took place on Tuesday 15th October and Wednesday 16th 
October this week. If you missed your appointment or did not book one, please speak to your child’s 
class teacher to arrange a meeting. 
 
Halloween Disco: We are hosting ‘Hallam Fields Spooky Discos’ on Tuesday 29th October. This is an 
opportunity for your child to dress in their spookiest costume and then shake their moves on the 
dance floor. Please see the letter that was emailed to parents for timings. 
 
Reading Open Classroom: We look forward to welcoming parents to join us for our Reading Open 
Classroom session on Monday 4th November from 9-9:30am. Parents will be asked to wait on the 
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playground until all children have been registered and then they will be invited in to join pupils for a 
class reading session. Come and join us to find out more about different reading strategies. 
 
Attendance: The classes with the highest attendance last week was Year 1 with a super 98.5%! They 

were awarded the attendance trophy in our awards assembly. Each half term, the class with the 

most weeks of the highest attendance will be rewarded with an afternoon of an activity of their 

choice.  

Job Vacancies: Please click on the following link if you are interested in working at Hallam Fields as a  

Midday Supervisor  https://www.eteach.com/careers/lionhearttrust-org/job/midday-supervisor-

1447554?src=Jobs%20widget  

Communication: We have a school calendar on our website to inform you of any upcoming events - 

https://www.hallamfields.org.uk/news-events/events/. We also use Twitter to share photos of the 

children’s learning in school. EYFS will be sharing their news and learning via the Tapestry platform. 

Diversity Calendar: We will be celebrating and talking about the diversity events below in the next 

few weeks. Happy Diwali to all our community, friends and families who are celebrating! 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs. Sultana 
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